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I feel the are more safe than some of these electric bicycles, scooters, and the like. 

They have full roll cages, 4 or 5 point harnesses, better suspension, and the sort. If 

they are used on public streets they maybe required air bags and a muffler 

suppressor. Both should be removable for off road use. Thank you for our 

consideration being heard.  


